
I’ll be explaining the college’s scholarship process.   

The vast majority of scholarships at the College of Business and Economics (CBE 

scholarships) do not require an application; all students are automatically 

considered.  For merit-based scholarships, a strong GPA (3.6+) will be essential.  

For need-based scholarships, a Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 

filed with the University of Idaho will be required. Other scholarships requiring 

applications are posted on the CBE 1st floor plasma screen. 

 For new students, to be considered for all scholarships and financial aid, you 

must apply for UI admission and file your FAFSA by the stated February deadline.  

See University of Idaho Financial Aid for more details. 

 


